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San Ysidro School District “programs, activities, and practices shall be free from unlawful discrimination, including discrimination against an individual or group based on race, color, ancestry, nationality, national 
origin, ethnic group identification, age, religion, marital, pregnancy, or parental status, physical or mental disability, sex, sexual orientation, gender, gender identity or expression, or genetic information; a 

perception of one or more of such characteristics; or association with a person or group with one or more of these actual or perceived characteristics. District programs and activities shall also be free of any 
racially derogatory or discriminatory school or athletic team names, mascots, or nicknames.”  Board Policy 0410 

 

 

 
 

 
District Response to San Diego Union-Tribune  

Article Published June 12, 2022 
 

  
The San Diego Union-Tribune recently published an inaccurate article 
about the executive director of human resources for the San Ysidro School 
District and her lawsuit. The article incorrectly alleges the executive director 
was not paid appropriately and falsely states she was criticized for not 
working during her maternity leave.  The San Ysidro School District has 
approximately 600 employees.  The majority of top paid employees in the 
District are women of color, including the executive director.  The pay of the 
executive director and all other employees is a matter of public 
record.  Further, the executive director was paid commensurate with her 
education and consistent with the public salary schedule.  The San Ysidro 
School District denies the allegations made by the executive director and 
printed in the San Diego Union-Tribune.  The School District intends to 
disprove her allegations in court. 
 

 


